
 
 
 

DIAMOND SCHOOL 
GRADE THREE 

HUNTER PARK PICNIC 
 
 
On Monday, June 11th the grade three students will be having a picnic lunch at Hunter 
Park (which is located behind the school at 5451 - 186th Street).  The students will leave at 
lunch for the afternoon.   
 
Uniform dress code will not be required on this day and students should dress 
appropriately for the weather (i.e. comfortable clothing, sunscreen, hat.).  Students will 
require their usual lunch and recess snack on this day, and a bottle of water is 
recommended. 
 
Please complete the permission form below and return it to the school by Wednesday, 
June 6th. 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please cut here and return the bottom portion to the school by Wednesday, June 6th, 2018. 

 

 
 

 

DIAMOND SCHOOL 
GRADE THREE 

HUNTER PARK PERMISSION FORM 
 
 
 
I, ____________________________________, hereby give my permission for my child,  
        (Please print parent/guardian name above.) 
 
 

______________________________________, to go to walk with their class to Hunter 
(Please print student name above.)                        Park located at 5451 – 186th Street in 

      Surrey on Monday, June 11th, 2018. 

 
 
 
__________________________________  __________________________, 2018 
Parent/Guardian’s Signature    Date 


